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 NOX-ALL 
MOUCIDE MEAL

KILLS MICE

CONTAINING DIPHACINONE

DOMESTIC - READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: DIPHACINONE...0.005%

REG.NO. 14513 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: 284g

READY MIXED FOR INSTANT USE 
KEEP IN A DRY PLACE 

FOR USE INDOORS OR OUTDOORS

 NOX-ALL PRODUCTS LTD. 
1820 WEST 3RD AVENUE 

VANCOUVER, B.C.
V6J 1K8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Place one-quarter to one-half teaspoon at
2-3 m intervals of contents of this package in locations
frequented by mice, or where mice have been known to feed.  Bait
must be protected from children, dogs, cats, poultry, livestock,
etc. by bait boxes, cages or other suitable means.  An
uninterrupted supply of bait should be maintained for at least
10-15 days.  Baits should be examined regularly and replenished
before completely eaten.  If bait moulds, decomposes or becomes
sour it should be replaced.  Where a continuous source of
infestation prevails from nearby dumps or fields, permanent bait
stations should be used and bait replenished as needed.  Baiting
should continue until complete lack of feeding is noted.

PRECAUTION: This product contains as its active ingredient an
anticoagulant chemical which if taken accidentally by humans,
domestic animals or pets, may reduce the clotting ability of the
blood and serious hemorrhage may result.  Keep out of reach of



children and domestic animals.  Wash hands after using.  Do not
contaminate feed or foodstuffs.

FIRST AID: In case product is accidentally eaten, give a
tablespoon of salt in a glass of warm water and repeat until
vomit fluid is clear.  Call a Physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGY: When a human has been known to have accidentally
ingested Noxall Moucide containing diphacinone, blood
transfusions combined with intravenous injections and oral doses
of Vitamin K are indicated, as in the case of hemorrhage caused
by overdoses of Dicumarol R.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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